
 

The Food Festival 2025-26 will be open to the alumni on 

22nd April 2025, 1 pm onwards. Those who wish to 

attend it are requested to register themselves.  

 

The registration  will be open on 15th and 16th April.  

 

You can register at the Reception Desk of the Vidyalaya 

on one of these dates as the Registration Process will 

close after that. 

 

On the day of the Food Festival, you are requested to 

kindly carry a proof of ID for entry into the Vidyalaya 

premises. 

 

We look forward to your presence, thank you. 


